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Monday, December 20, 2021
Dear Parents/Guardians of 5th Grade Students,

Congratulations! Your child is about to begin the transition from 5" grade to 6™ grade and
join us at Nitschmann Middle School for the 2022-2023 school year. At Nitschmann Middle
School, we are extremely excited to welcome your child to our school!

We will be hosting two Family Welcome Nights in person for incoming 6th grade parents &
guardians at Nitschmann Middle School. This is a great way to hear right from Dr. Mayes &
Mrs. Woodson about all of the opportunities for your child next year, review our transition plan,
meet members of our student body & faculty, receive a tour of our school, and even win some
Nitschmann Middle School gear! These meetings will be held on Tuesday, January 11, 2022
and Tuesday, January 25, 2022 from 7pm to 8:30pm. Please choose one to attend with your
child.

Please look for our Sunday emails, posted to our website & social media accounts for
up-to-date information. Please find all of these dates and information on our Nitschmann
Middle School website at https://basdwpweb.beth.k12.pa.us/nitschmann/ or on our social media
sites on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram!

Also, you can also start receiving Nitschmann Middle School messages by downloading the
BASD app from your smartphone app store and adding Nitschmann Middle School as one
of your contact schools. This is the best way to get information quickly!

We look forward to meeting with you and your child to make their transition to middle school a
“roaring” success!

Sincerely,
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Dr. Peter Mayes Mrs. Ashlee Woodéon Mrs. Natalie Stewart

Principal Assistant Principal Grade 6 Counselor Class of 2025

pmayes(@basdschools.org awoodson(@basdschools.org nstewart@basdschools.org






